MORE NEWS ON THE DANGEROUS WEATHER FROM THE NATIONAL WEATHER SERVICE WARNING CC(
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WCLU was just on the phone with the Warning Coordination Meteorologist for the National
Weather service, Joe Sullivan, and Joe told us where he’s been observing and what he believes
went through our area

{audio}http://wcluradio.com/newscuts/0130tony.mp3{/audio}

We will have the full report tomorrow, here on WCLU.




